
  



LEGAL NOTICE			
PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF PORTLAND

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Supervisor of the Town of Portland has duly
filed with the Comptroller of the State of New York the (Annual Update Document) 
report of the financial information of the Town of Portland for the year 2023.  
A copy of which is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office at 87 West Main Street, 
Brocton, New York, where it is available for public inspection and copying by any 
interested persons.
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Barb Smith
Portland Town Clerk

